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Vice Pres - Barb K 
Secretary - Judy T 
Treasurer - Monica W 
Program - 
Membership - Marnie F & Judy N 

Library - Doffy B 
Hospitality - Gretta P & Anne D 
Community Projects - Jeri B 
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Wed morning quilt-in - Val B 
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Retreat - Doreen F 
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Quilt show chairperson - Julie O 
Eblast – Cheryl D. 

  
President – Lorraine 
Hi Everyone! 

We are starting to add events to the winter/spring schedule, so if you have any ideas let us know! Would 
you like to do a trunk show? Maybe get together with a partner and each show some quilts that tell your 
quilting story? 

Have you read a good book lately and want to let the rest of us know about it? Bought a new tool or 
gadget we all should know about? It can be a short as a couple of minutes, or as long as the entire 
meeting....just let me know and I will schedule you in. The Row and Round Robins have begun their 
journeys and the 9 by 9 tops/quilts from the BOM I ran last year will be on display at the meeting on 
Monday.  

It seems winter gave us a blast and then retired north for a while, so I have not been doing much quilting 
lately, how about you? As my children get older (did you hear that we now have an employed elder 
child?) it seems we just stay busy, but for different reasons! I hope you are fitting in some quilting time. 
See you all at the last meeting before our Christmas Social, and then it is on to 2018! 

Please mark your calendars for a free day of quilting at Kamloops Seniors Village on Hugh Allan Drive. 
The next dates are Nov 25, Dec 9, and Jan 13 and Feb 10 from 9am to 4 pm. Bring your lunch and your 
extension cords along with all your sewing supplies and come to sew for the full day or part of the day!! 

Hope to see you there, many thanks to Doreen for booking it for us!! 
  
Any questions call or email me please 
  
Sandy M requested that you bring for needle turn appliqué class taught by Brenda E. at our next 
Guild meeting on Nov 27, 2017 
 
 Make a fabric heart shape no bigger than a 4” square 
 Cut a contrasting piece of fabric about 6” square for the background 
 Thread, either matching the heart or neutral.  Silk or Bottom-line are the best, but cotton will do. 
 Small eyed needle 
 Scissors 
Any questions, please contact Brenda directly brecktru@gmail.com 
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Christmas Pot Luck is coming December 11..... 
 Be ready to participate in Quilter's Strip Poker Game.  Don’t worry you won't lose your clothes, 

but you will have a riotous time playing this game. 
 To play the game you will need 4 strips of fabric (2 1/2 inches wide by WOF) ( WOF=Width of 

Fabric) 
 Fabric must be black and white , but No Solids, No colour please   i.e. black with white design or 

white with black design 
 Leftover binding strips are okay, but must be complete Width of Fabric 42-44inches wide 
 The game is not over until the last strip is tossed!!! 

 
Coming in 2018: 
January 22 Korean Quilting/Pogaji presentation 
February 17 QTUW 
March 14-18 Retreat - sign up with Doreen F.  
April 14 QTUW 
 
Wednesday Morning Quilt In – Val B 
November 22 Ann G 
November 29 Cheryl D  
December 6 Sew day at Katjas 
December 13 Christmas potluck luncheon for Wednesday group at Val's please note that it will start at 
10:00 and go until 2:00 or so depending how long you want to stay.  
  
Quilt Show Report – Julie O. 
Almost done!  We have gotten a table at the St Ann’s craft sale on the 25th of this month to sell some 
more of our sale table products. Thank you to Monica for arranging this for us.  

Remember that the raffle quilt draw is going to be the 27th at our meeting and some lucky person will 
walk away with our beautiful quilt.  Thank you again to Sherrie R., Joyce W. and Linda K. for all their 
hard work making it for us. 

The final accounting will be done by Cheryl and Monica and a total will be available to the guild either 
at this meeting or at the Christmas meeting. Hats off to all of the guild members for making this show a 
success.  Thank you all. 
 
Community Projects – Jeri B 
Just a reminder that the next Community Project Work Day is on December 13th.   
Brown/tan 9-patch surrounds are still the donor block until the first meeting in January. 
Many thanks to the donors of some backings.  They will be VERY useful.  
  
Retreat – Doreen F.  
Committee is taking names for our next Sorrento retreat scheduled to 
start on March 14, 2018. 

 


